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Bringing Learning to Life 

      
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The 4th LFC Foundation Winter Wonderland is back and ready to get you all in the festive 
spirit on Saturday 4th December 2021!  
 
The event will be held at Norris Green Park and is open to all the family.  The event is suitable for all 
ages and abilities.  This is a FREE event, however places are limited so you will need to book your place. 
 

Registration link HERE!  Winter Wonderland (liverpoolfc.com) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

https://foundation.liverpoolfc.com/christmas-in-your-community/winter-wonderland

